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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 

TO: Interested Persons and Providers 
 
FROM: Elizabeth Pitman, Director, Division of Medical Services 
 
DATE: May 10, 2021 
 
SUBJ: Notice of Rate Change—Acute Crisis Units 
 
 
As a part of the federal regulations requirements at 42 CFR § 447.205, attached for your review 
and comment are proposed rate revisions for Acute Crisis Units.  
 
Public comments must be submitted in writing at the above address or at the following email 
address: ORP@dhs.arkansas.gov  Please note that public comments submitted in response to this 
notice are considered public documents. A public comment, including the commenter’s name and 
any personal information contained within the public comment, will be made publicly available 
and may be seen by various people.  
 
If you have any comments, please submit those comments in writing, no later than July 29, 2021. 
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